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Questions Comments:

I am concerned that you are basing your placement of Big Creek on the impaired list by accepting test
from private citizens who are very vocal in their actions to shut down C&H Farms. I think you should
rely on non partisan scientists to determine impairment on Big Creek. The state of Arkansas has
invested serious money to study the impact of C&H, but still you want to rely on data provided by those
who have not had the training to do studies for water quality.  That is very troubling to those of us who
trust sound scientific testing over emotion. Also conducting blind testin on the Buffalo River must be
done by non biased groups before you decide to place the river on an impaired list. Listen to all the
people not just the ones who bang on your door the most.
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